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Kelly Sano, Secretary 

PARISH STAFF 
Rev. Dr. Anthony M. Barratt, Pastor 

Helmut Neurohr, Permanent Deacon 

Frank Garceau, Permanent Deacon 

Ann McCauley, Business Manager 

Erin Muir, P.A. for Liturgy & Pastoral Life 

Tom Acemoglu, P.A. for Evangelization & Catechesis 

Justina Treventi, Faith Formation Admin. Asst. 

Mark Trudeau, Life Teen for High School and Jr. High 

Tracey Penk-Masucci, Youth Ministry Asst. 

Joan Welch, Parish Secretary 

Thomas Green, Parish Music Director 

Nancy Acemoglu, RN, Parish Nurse 

David Dobkowski, PhD-Counselor, 859-4015 

Jim LaBombard, Athletic Director 

371-1996 Å email stambrosecyo@gmail.com 
 

PARISH TRUSTEES 
Mary Stewart / Stephen Green  

CHURCH OF ST. AMBROSE 

347 Old Loudon Road, Latham, NY 12110 

518-785-1351 

WEBSITE:  www.stambroselatham.com 

E-MAIL:  parishsecretary@stambroselatham.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

MondayïThursday  9:00amï6:00pm 

Friday  9:00amï12:00 Noon 

Saturday & Sunday  CLOSED 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil:  4:30pm 

Sunday:  7:30, 9:00, 11:30am & 5:30pm-Life Teen 

Daily:  Monday & Wednesday 6:30am 

Tuesday & Thursday 9:00am 

Communion Service:  Friday 6:30am 

Holydays and Holidays subject to change 

(see bulletin) 

òThe Parish Community of St. Ambrose Churchó 
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ST. AMBROSE CHURCH, LATHAM , NEW YORK 

Pastorõs Page 
 

THE PARABLE OF THE DISHONEST STEWARD  

Our Gospel reading today once again takes us back to customs and practices at the time of Jesus as Jesus tells the crowd 

another parable.  Many landowners and those who had large properties or estates would usually employ a steward to make 

sure that things were managed properly.  As we may imagine, stewards had a great deal of responsibility and power and 

they were most certainly placed in a position of great trust.  Often stewards would have been employed by the family from 

one generation to another:  a son taking over the job from his father. 
 

Sadly, we hear of a dishonest steward in the Gospel story or parable.  Despite the 

relationship that he must have had with his master and despite the trust and 

responsibility that he had been given, he has been busy cheating his master and now 

he is being found out.  He is obviously a very shrewd man as he sits down and 

considers all his options for the future.  He comes up with a plan to save his skin 

and to avoid complete disaster. 
 

As we know, Jesus uses parables as stories that then contain a message or a moral.  

So, what can we learn from this rather strange and puzzling parable of the dishonest 

steward?  Well, it is probably not really about giving shrewd advice or guidance 

with respect to what to do when dishonesty or cheating is found out!  Rather, it is 

about our good stewardship and being shrewd concerning all the gifts that we have been given by God.  Perhaps we can go 

even further back than this, because the parable is also about realizing that we are stewards in the first place!  Everything 

that we have and are is, in fact, a gift from God:  we are not possessors but stewards.  This is true for our spouse, our 

children, our personal gifts, our property, or our bodies; as well as for the spiritual gifts that God has given to us.  
 

This year, we are thinking a great deal about being disciples of the Lord (it is a theme for our focus on creating a culture of 

vocations in our parish and school and also for our parish and school festival next weekend).  A key and very practical way 

of growing in discipleship is to realize that we are stewards of the many gifts that God has given to us. 
 

The Lord asks us to use all these gifts that he has entrusted to us wisely and well.  If we do not do this, then we are like the 

dishonest steward in the parable, cheating our master (and ultimately ourselves too.).  God also asks us, every so often, to 

make an account of all those gifts that he has given to us;  not like the dishonest steward who does this because he is going 

to be fired, but rather so that we can appreciate afresh all that has been given to us on trust and to give thanks to God for the 

gifts that we have.  After all, it is so easy to take things for granted, especially the many gifts that we have: family, friends, 

good fortune, as well as spiritual gifts such as the Eucharist, the sacraments or prayer.  In fact, it is a great exercise at the 

end of every day to sit down just for a couple of minutes and to give thanks to God for the blessings and gifts we have 

received that day.  
 

Let us then truly realize and appreciate that we are stewards and not possessors of everything we have and everything we 

are, and let us be good and honest stewards of all that God has given to us! 
 

Fr. Anthony 

A Family Perspective  

by Bud Ozar 
Despite all our time saving gadgets, we still 

have less leisure and family time.  To solve 

this we created the Myth of Quality Time.  

Donôt be fooled:  Quality Time is Quantity 

Time.  Jesus counsels us today, we ñcannot 

serve two mastersò and expect to be happy.  

Dedicate time to your family.  No one in their 

final hours regretted  

not spending more time at work. 

DIOCESAN  MARRIAGE JUBILEE  
The 44th Annual Marriage Jubilee Celebration sponsored by the Office 

of Lay Ministry Formation will be held Sunday, October 2nd, 2016 at 2:00 

PM at The Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception, 

corner of Eagle St. and Madison Ave., Albany, New York. 
 

Couples celebrating their 25th, 40th, 50th or other special 

wedding anniversaries are invited to attend this 

celebration.  Bishop Edward B. Scharfenberger will celebrate the Liturgy at 

2:00 PM and greet couples and their guests at a reception in the gathering 

area at the Cathedral immediately following Mass.  Please register through 

your parish office. 
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25TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

ATTENTION  ALL A LTAR  SERVERS !!!  
There will be a table at the PARISH FESTIVAL, on 

September 25th, for anyone interested in becoming an 

Altar Server.  There are some changes happening to the 

duties of Altar Servers beginning in October.  In an attempt 

to have everyone ready for these changes, we ask that all 

servers attend at least one ñServer Informational Meetingò.  

These are scheduled AFTER Mass on the following dates:  

September 10th/11th after 4:30 pm and 5:30 pm, 

September 18th after 9 am, September 25th after 11:30 am 

and again at 2 pm during the festival.  Please join us! 

We are excited to participate in the Movie presentation of WORSHIP NIGHT IN AMERICA:  
An Evening of Unity and Prayer for our Country 

 

Join Chris Tomlin, authors/pastors Max Lucado and Louie Giglio and many more national faith leaders and musical guests for 

WORSHIP NIGHT IN AMERICA:  An Evening of Unity and Prayer For Our Country.  

Playing exclusively and one night only in theaters and select churches nationwide 

Tuesday, October 25.  Experience the sold-out event filmed at Madison Square 

Garden, plus exclusive back-stage footage and interviews that will inspire, challenge 

and encourage your family, church, and community. 
 

To purchase tickets visit christomlin.com, click on NY and select Church of St. 

Ambrose. Ticket price is $8.00 ($7.00 plus $1.00 fee) and you have the option of 

purchasing Chris Tomlinôs new album ñNever Lose Sightò in either CD or digital 

download format for only $3.99. Movie begins in the Parish Center at 7:00 pm and 

ends at 9:10 pm ï all are welcome! 

Please plan to join us for our next Night of Praise!  
Thursday, September 22 - 7 to 8 pm  

A Special Invitationé 
Bishop Scharfenberger will join Fr. Anthony to share some reflections.  

Come and sit with Jesus for awhileé 
With gratitude in our hearts for our Fatherõs great love and mercy, let us come 

together for a night of song, praise and worship.  

òWhen you say to 
God, ôOur Fatherõ, 

He has His ear 
right next to your 

lips .ó 
St. Andre Bessette 

Do you love  

Christian music?  
We are blessed to have the 

following concerts taking place in 

our area over the next couple of  

months: 
 

October 13 

Upstate Concert Hall, Clifton Park 

Switchfoot and Relient K 
 

November 14  

Lake George Forum 

Big Daddy Weave, Plumb and We Are Messengers 

 

A WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND will turn the work of marriage into fun and romance!   

For more information call Ed & Rhonda at 518-279-3243. 

Upcoming dates:  November 4-6, 2016 
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SEPTEMBER 18, 2016 

 

[Ŝǘ ǳǎ ƪƴƻǿ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƳƛƴƎΗ 

¸ƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ w{±t ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ōǳǘ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜǧŜǊ 

ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ŦƻƻŘ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΗ 

bŀƳŜΥψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

bǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ όŀǇǇǊƻȄƛƳŀǘŜύΥψψψ 

¸ƻǳ ŎŀƴΥ 

¶ 5ǊƻǇ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ōŀǎƪŜǘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ aŀǎǎ 
¶ ΦΦΦƻǊ 9Ƴŀƛƭ ȅƻǳǊ ǊŜǇƭȅ ǘƻ 

άŦŀƛǘƘŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ!!ϪǎǘŀƳōǊƻǎŜƭŀǘƘŀƳΦŎƻƳ 
¶ ΦΦΦƻǊ w{±t ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ  
όǎǘŀƳōǊƻǎŜƭŀǘƘŀƳΦŎƻƳκǇŀǊƛǎƘ-ŦŜǎǝǾŀƭύ 

 

What will be happening at 
the Fest? 

¶ Food 
¶ Family activities  
¶ Faith 
¶ Tours 
¶ Games 
¶ Celebrating the 60th 

anniversary of the setting 
of the parishĴs foundation 
stone! 

¶ Celebrating who we are as 
a parish family! 

²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƻǾŜ ƛŦ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ 
ŎƻǳƭŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ƴƻƴ-
ǇŜǊƛǎƘŀōƭŜ ŦƻƻŘ ƛǘŜƳ ōǳǘ 
ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ƛǎ ŦǊŜŜ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘΗ 

You are invited to bring a 

salad  or dessert to 

share. 

Sign up in the back! 

±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ 
ǎƛƎƴǳǇ ǎƘŜŜǘǎ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ōŀŎƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
/ƘǳǊŎƘΗ 

Bring your family!  

 

Bring your friends! 

 

No cost to attend! 

 

Share your 

community and let 

others experience 

the love here! 

Next  
Weekend!  


